
 Jesus 4 Greater Asia 

UPDATE FROM JAPAN  

Paul and Rickie Clark 
. . . our email to you . . .                                 No. 116 March-April 2022 

Osaka Bible Seminary — Jesus for Japan 

 
www.jesus4greaterasia 

paulrickie@jesus4greaterasia.com 

 
 

  

OBS Support:  
Osaka Bible Seminary 

PO Box 1697 
Columbia, MO 65205 

Personal Support:  
Osaka Bible Seminary 

PO Box 1697 
Columbia, MO 65205 

The BIG NEWS this time is that Rickie’s 8-hour Open 
Heart Surgery was successful. She came home 12 days 
after the surgery, shortened because of COVID. We 
rejoice in the Lord’s blessing and the many, many 
prayers that held her up before God’s throne of 
grace. God answered prayers from people from at 
least eight different countries around the globe and 
some 25 states. He is a loving Father and He has 
certainly attended our prayers! We praise Him for the 
extra time He has given us to serve Him together on 
this earth! Please continue to pray for her full 
recovery. Thank you! 

A VERY SPECIAL TIME WITH 
FAMILY!:  Our kids informed us that 
it had been 33 years since just our 
original family of six had been 
together!  Jennifer flew down from 
Ishinomaki, where she, her husband 
Chad and their family work as 
missionaries. They moved there 
shortly after the big earthquake and 
tsunami hit the area in 2011 and have 
been there ever since. Jocelyn and 
Jeremy arranged it so they could 
meet at Chicago O’Hare and fly 
together to Japan. Jocelyn , Chris and 
family live in Columbia, MO, and 
Jeremy, Amy and Edison live in 
Raleigh, North Carolina.  Jonathan 
flew in from Los Angeles and was able 
to  be here for a shorter time.  
Jonathan, Chisato and Sean live in the 
L.A. area. The boys managed to do a 
lot of house repairs, and the girls 
scrubbed and cleaned! . Thank you! 
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Same Line-up 36 years later! 


